
July 5, 2024 

Ms. Jolene Lozewski, PG 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
625 Broadway Albany, NY 12233-7020 
Tel: (518) 402-9621 

Re: Monthly Progress Report for June 2024 

Former Quick and Clean Cleaners 

380 Rockaway Turnpike Cedarhurst, NY 

Site #: 130198 

Dear Ms. Lozewski 

The following is the June 2024 Monthly Progress Report (MPR) of activities for the former Quick 

and Clean Cleaners Site located at 380 Rockaway Turnpike in Cedarhurst, NY. The MPR was 

prepared to describe the activities conducted during June 2024. See below. 

Actions taken during the reporting period are as follows: 

• On June 27, 2024, PG Environmental visited the Site and completed the monthly

inspection of the Site SSDS. They documented their monthly inspection on the attached

form. A photo of the SSDS Stack is attached.

Sincerely, 

TYLL ENGINEERING AND CONSULTING, PC 

Karen Tyll, PE 

President 

cc.: Sam Aranbaev (Owner) 

Charlotte Bethoney (NYSDOH) 

Alali Tamuno (DEC) 

Bob Corcoran (DEC) 






